
NOTICE 
OF RATE 
CHANGE
Notice is hereby given that 
Wharton County Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. (the 
“Cooperative”) intends to 
change rates for electric 
service.  Pursuant to Texas 
Utilities Code Section 
41.061 the Cooperative 
has adopted a resolution 
approving the rate changes.  
The rate changes are 
effective Aprill 30, 2025, or 
as soon thereafter as may 
be allowed by law.  

The proposed rate changes 
are described as follows:  
Increase all rates $0.001 
per kWh for a period of 
approximately twenty 
months or until such time 
as the restoration and any  
unreimbursed Hurricane 
Beryl costs are recovered.

When restoration and any 
unreimbursed costs have 
been recovered, the rates 
will be reduced by $0.001 
per kWh. 

You may obtain further 
information concerning the 
proposed rate changes 
and/or a copy of the 
proposed rate changes 
by calling Gary Raybon, 
General Manager/CEO of 
the Cooperative, at  
979-543-6271.


